Prosecutor General Nataliya Poklonskaya
Simferopol

Crimea

Fax +7 3652 550 310


Dear Prosecutor,

I am writing out of concern for the well-being of Ervin Ibragimov, an ethic Crimean Tatar from the town of Bakhchysarai. On footage from a camera from a nearby shop, he was seen to be approached by several men on 24 May 2016. The men forced him into their van and drove away. There has been no information about Mr. Ibragimov's whereabouts since then.
There have been several unsolved cases of disappeared Crimean Tatars since the Crimean referendum to join the Russian Federation. In light of these circumstances, I ask you to take charge of this case and to take all necessary steps to locate Ervin Ibragimov's whereabouts. If he has been detained for interrogation, his family should be informed immediately, and he should be granted access to a lawyer and be treated according to international standards.
Sincerely,

